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AIMS OF THE P76 CLUB 

1. To restore and actively use all model of P76 produced. 

2. To provide knowledge, advice and parts on the P76 and its variants. 

3. To conduct various activities for the members and their cars. 

4. To include any vehicle assembled in the Zetland factory. 

 

Membership of the club will be open to anyone who is interested in pursuing the aims of the club 

The Leyland P76 Owners Club Incorporated Queensland has its monthly Meetings on 2
nd

 Friday of each month 

and Club outings on the last Sunday of each month: 

 

Meeting Venue:  Sporting Shooters Assoc. Australia (Brisbane) 

Madden Range, 292 Mt Petrie Rd, Belmont Qld 4153 

Time:   8.00pm 

 

2014 Meeting dates:   8 August, 12 September, 10 October,  14 November. 

 

Various activities are organised by Club Members and are generally held on the last Sunday of the month. All 

venue information is confirmed at the General Meeting and is recorded in the Minutes. 

 

CLUB MEMBER OF THE YEAR POINTS ALLOCATED 

Attend Meeting = 1 point: Raffle donation = 1 point: Organise Event = 1 point: Win Event = 1 point 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE - ALL MATERIAL IN THIS MAGAZINE IS COPYRIGHT 

Other “P76 Owners” clubs are welcome to reproduce any original material in this newsletter providing a mention 

of “Leyland P76 Owners Club Incorporated Queensland” and the “Author” of that material as the original source is 

made. 

http://www.leylandp76.com/
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Hello All, 

Well another year blasts past and the AGM was held. Thanks to the old committee members we are still a 

going concern. Now we have some New Old Stock, members back for the new financial year and some 

great ideas have come forward already. If anyone else has some ideas on how to take the club forward, I 

am sure we will be happy to hear them. 

As for my cars, I have done nothing. TOO Cold! I don’t know how the fellas from the south, go outside 

and work on their cars this time of the year. My fingers don’t like to operate at temperatures below about 

20. Cars will just have to wait until it gets warmer and I have the time. 

We have had an invite to the Mini Muster to display our fine cars. It sounds like a great idea. A quick 

search and I have found it is held at the Carina State School on the 14
th

 of September. This is in the early 

stages so further info will be supplied closer to that date or keep an eye out on our Facebook page. It 

would make a fantastic warm up for the All British Day, a week later. Also, whilst we are on events, the 

August Repco display has been postponed until a later date. Also, there have been changes to the meal 

costs for children at the 2015 Nationals so I have included the forms again. 

Till next time, Graham and Carol. 

 

 

 

   ++++  Outgoing Presidents Report  ++++ 

 
 
Firstly I would like to thank the outgoing committee for their efforts over the last year and in particular to Perdita 

who stepped into the Secretary’s role and has done a grand job. 

Also, big thanks to Alan Schutz who did a great job of sourcing the last available gasket sets and then distributing 

them to the various clubs. 

The main event for the year was the Targa 40th celebration held in NSW. This was well attended by members of 

our club. Congratulations go to Neville Humphries and David Garlick who both won trophies at this event. A big 

honour and well deserved. 

With no State of Origin this year, we will take that as a win for Queensland. 

We also managed to shift a lot of second hand parts from Rogo’s place north of Brisbane to our parts container at 

Yatala. Thank you to all who helped out with this. 

Thank you for your support over the past three years during my time as President of the Queensland Club. 

Richard 

 



 
 
 
I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of Club members for the work the outgoing committee of 
2013/14 carried out. Splendid job. 
We the committee, for this year, would like to welcome you all and hope we are able to progress the 
club, so in helping you maintain and run your P76 at events and club activities. 
The membership is very wide spread around the state and to ask members to come to meetings and 
event is difficult.  
 
 
I would like you to assist us in requesting “what can your club do for you” and “how am I going to be 
seen” 
The club will continue trying to keep the running spares up to you, but as I have been involved in 
upgrading a car, parts are starting to become limited. The club would like to see if any members who 
have spares that no longer need them, ie like V8 points would like to sell them back to the club. 
 
 
Outings are another activity that you as a member in your area can do to promote the P76 by joining in 
runs with the local car clubs or contacting the local clubs and offer to organise an outing as you do have 
club insurance for such thing. Please let us know as we can add it to the magazine and put the activity 
on Facebook. 
At the next meeting I am going to ask the editor to send a magazine to every member, as this is seen as 
advertising for you to display in the car and at events. Electronic copy will be available on the web in the 
magazine area. (this is a restricted area) 
For those who would like to view past magazines you need to use the following   username=brisbane   
and password=brisvagas and hope you enjoy looking at other club magazines. 
 
 
Jenny and I, Alan S are heading to Newcastle for the NR Hunter club for the Targa 40th day on the 27th 
July. Any body else able to come to the event. Be able to write about this next month magazine.  
I have to apologies to club members also for not having the Repco day at Virgina. It is postponed till a 
time to be notified. 
 
 
From my reading on the web, the 15th nationals are ago in South Australia. Please try and book and 
ready yourself for next Easter. Members are looking at the possibilities to get transport for their cars to 
the event and drive back via the coast road through Vic and NSW. Looks interesting. 
 
 
Well that it for the President report, hope you are keeping well and be seeing you. 
 

 
Adrian. 

 

 

 



  

 

MINUTES FOF THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Friday 11

th
 July 2014 at the Sporting Shooters Assoc Australia (Brisbane) 

Madden Range, 292 Mt Petrie Road, Belmont 4153 

 
The meeting was opened by the President at 8.15pm. 

 

Attendance: Pat and Graham Rogerson, Allan and Maryanne Schutz, Keith and Perdita Nicholson, Richard 

Mallon, Graeme Joseph, Ricky Donohue, Darryl and Barb Packham, Adrian Spencer, Carl Gregory, Chris Brown, 

Neville Humphries, Mark Bailey 

 

 

Apologies: Graham and Carol Dollisson, Jeff Jones, Graham and Annette Atkins, Steve Edwards, Ann Mallon, 

Warren Ashworth, Garth Morris, Bob and Truus Perry, John Spencer, Mike McKenzie 

 

 

Membership Renewals: 

Darryl Packman, Graeme Joseph, Allan Shutz, David Garlick, Rob Kerr, Giles Burton, 

David Cook, Mike McKenzie, Sandra Wornock, Colin Pershouse, Bob Perry, John Humphries 

Direct debit payment by Steve Melvin and David St Clair-Fry – treasurer to verify transaction. 

 

 

Incoming Mail: New Zealand magazine. 

Canberra Magazine returned – Aust post have requested that Qld P76 Club write address on back 

of envelope. 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Profit and Loss statement to be presented at next meeting by treasurer. Moved Pat Rogerson 

Seconded Graeme Joseph. Carried. 

 

 

President’s report: Minutes from last AGM read. President thanked old committee for their contribution.  Moved 

by Adrian Spencer. Seconded Mark Bailey  

 

 

Darryl Packham took over the chair for the election of the new committee. 

 
President:   Adrian Spencer – Nominated by Graham Rogerson, seconded by Keith Nicholson 

Vice President:    Richard Mallon – Nominated by Graham Rogerson seconded by Maryanne Schutz 

Treasurer:            Garth Morris – Nominated by Pat Rogerson, seconded Adrian Spencer. 

Secretary:            Perdita Nicholson – Nominated by Pat Rogerson, seconded by Barb Packham 

Editors:               Graham & Carol Dollisson, Nominated by Alan Schutz, seconded Pat Rogerson  

Parts Manager:    Pat Rogerson – nominated by Chris Brown, seconded Barb Packham 

Tech Officer:     Neville Humphreys – Nominated by Allan Schutz, seconded by Graham Rogerson  

Public Relations: Allan Schutz – Nominated by Keith Nicholson, seconded Graeme Joseph  

Nat Council Rep:Neville Humphries + Garth Morris – Nominated by Pat Rogerson, seconded Barb Packham     

 

The following motion was put forward by the new president that his vision while president is to have more Club 

 representation and the need of younger people to get involved with the club.  

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Sunday 27
th
 July – NO OUTING 

Sunday 10th August @ Repco Virginia. Has been cancelled new date to be set. 

Sunday 21
st
 September All British Day 

Meeting closed 8.55pm. 

 



  

 

Subject: : 2013 DARWIN AWARDS  Check out the last one -- the grand prize winner! 
  

2013 DARWIN AWARDS 

 You've been waiting for them, so without further ado, here are the 2013 Darwin Awards: 

 

Eighth Place 

In Detroit, a 41-year-old man got stuck and drowned in two feet of water after squeezing head first through an 18-

inch-wide sewer grate to retrieve his car keys. 

 

Seventh Place 

A 49-year-old San Francisco stockbroker, who "totally zoned when he ran", accidentally jogged off a 100-foot 

high cliff on his daily run. 

 

Sixth Place 

While at the beach, Daniel Jones, 21, dug an 8 foot hole for protection from the wind and had been sitting in a 

beach chair at the bottom, when it collapsed, burying him beneath 5 feet of sand. People on the beach used their 

hands and shovels trying to get him out but could not reach him. It took rescue workers using heavy equipment 

almost an hour to free him. Jones was pronounced dead at a hospital. 

 

Fifth Place 

Santiago Alvarado, 24, was killed as he fell through the ceiling of a bicycle shop he was burglarizing. Death was 

caused when the long flashlight he had placed in his mouth to keep his hands free rammed into the base of his 

skull as he hit the floor. 

 

Fourth Place 

Sylvester Briddell, Jr., 26, was killed as he won a bet with friends who said he would not put a revolver loaded 

with four bullets into his mouth and pull the trigger. 

 

Third Place 

After stepping around a marked police patrol car parked at the front door, a man walked into H&J Leather & 

Firearms intent on robbing the store. The shop was full of customers and a uniformed officer was standing at the 

counter. Upon seeing the officer, the would-be robber announced a hold-up and fired a few wild shots from a 

target pistol. The officer and a clerk promptly returned fire, and several customers also drew their guns and fired. 

The robber was pronounced dead at the scene by Paramedics. Crime scene investigators located 47 

expended cartridge cases in the shop. The subsequent autopsy revealed 23 gunshot wounds. Ballistics identified 

rounds from 7 different weapons. No one else was hurt. 

 

HONORABLE MENTION 

Paul Stiller, 47, and his wife Bonnie were bored just driving around at 2 A.M. so they lit a quarter stick of 

dynamite to toss out the window to see what would happen. Apparently they failed to notice that the window was 

closed. 

 

RUNNER UP 

Kerry Bingham had been drinking with several friends when one of them said they knew a person who had 

bungee-jumped from a local bridge in the middle of traffic. The conversation grew more excited and at least 10 

men trooped along the walkway of the bridge at 4:30 AM. Upon arrival at the midpoint of the bridge, they 

discovered that no one had brought a bungee rope. Bingham, who had continued drinking, volunteered and pointed 

out that a coil of lineman's cable lay nearby. They secured one end around Bingham's leg and then tied the other to 

the bridge. His fall lasted 40 feet before the cable tightened and tore his foot off at the ankle. He miraculously 

survived his fall into the icy water and was rescued by two nearby fishermen. Bingham's foot was never located. 



  

AND THE WINNER IS.... 

Zookeeper Friedrich Riesfeldt ( Paderborn , Germany ) fed his constipated elephant 22 doses of animal laxative 

and more than a bushel of berries, figs and prunes before the plugged-up pachyderm finally got relief. Investigators 

say ill-fated Friedrich, 46, was attempting to give the ailing elephant an olive oil enema when the relieved beast  

unloaded. The sheer force of the elephant's unexpected defecation knocked Mr.  

Riesfeldt to the ground where he struck his head on a rock as the elephant continued to evacuate 200 pounds of 

dung on top of him. It seems to be just one of those freak accidents that proves... 'Shit happens' 

 

IT ALWAYS SEEMS IMPORTANT TO THANK THESE PEOPLE FOR REMOVING THEMSELVES FROM 

THE GENE POOL. 

 

 

 

Look what someone found in the south!!   I’m sure most of that will buff out!!!!!! 
 

 

 

 

 

Just a small reminder that if you haven’t paid your membership dues and you have historic rego…… 

 

Well actually you don’t. Your rego is no longer valid. Also if you haven’t paid yet, you will get this July 

edition and August’s edition, but that’s it until you are current. 


